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First name: Dennis

Last name: Atwater

Organization: Southwest Public Lands Coalition

Title: Chairman

Comments: Our organization favors this motorized route with the winter range closure dates.  The motorized use

is important to our economy and support of the recreation in the County.  The connector aspect is particularly

important.  We would also ask you to consider the impact on equestrian use and possible conflicts, perhaps

having the equestrian trail separate where there is not safe visual distance for what is approaching on the trail.

Our point is horses don't like surprises up close.  If they and the rider/s have visual contact at a safe distance,

respect can be shown.

 

Respectfully, Dennis Atwater   


